
                         Ladybridge Primary School - Governor’s Impact Statement – Summer Term 2022. 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary school the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors were informed about EYFS children in the current 
school year and their learning journey so far. 
 

 

Governors now have a deeper understanding of the progress that is 

made across the EYFS curriculum. 

 

 
Governors were given details about the challenges of SEND pupils  
 

 
Governors had an informed discussion on the strategies that are 
used to support pupils with SEND needs in school.  
 

 
Governors considered the staffing structure for the next 
academic year. 
 

 
Governors looked at the how staff are situated, across school 
based on their skill set.  
 

 
The Governors discuss school policies on a set time table each 
year. 
 

 
This enables Governors to regularly approve school policies. The 
Behaviour Policy was one that was discussed in detail and was 
approved. 
 

 

                           


